
 

 

           September 30, 2015 

              

Dear Professor Sirs, 

 

I am pleased to invite you to the Kanomax Aerosol Workshop and Reception at AAAR in Minneapolis on Monday 

October 12th, 2015. I am sincerely grateful that you have trusted Kanomax to provide your ultimate measurement 

solutions. You are one of our valued customers and therefore we welcome your presence at our event.  

 

At the AAAR event, I will be announce the launch of my new company, Kanomax FMT Inc., based in White Bear 

Lake, Minnesota. Kanomax FMT will be a new center for innovative aerosol instrumentation development as well as 

the Kanomax North American production and service center. 

 

The event will include a light dinner and a brief technical workshop featuring distinguished guest speakers 

presenting new aerosol measurement ideas using the APM and PAMS (Portable Aerosol Mobility Spectrometer) and 

infiTOF mass spectrometer.  

 

Thank you for your continued business and I hope to see you in Minneapolis in October. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 
Minoru Kano 

CEO of Kanomax Group 

 

 

Event Details: 

Date: Monday, Oct. 12th, 2015 

Time: 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

Place: “Greenway Ballroom” at the Hyatt Regency Minneapolis 

 

The evening will be divided into two parts – a light dinner reception followed by a brief technical workshop with 

distinguished guest speakers presenting new aerosol measurement ideas using the APM and PAMS (Portable Aerosol 

Mobility Spectrometer) and infiTOF mass spectrometer.  

 

 


